
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

With consistent efforts and perseverance, once again National Union of 

Seafarers of India (NUSI) has been successful to persuade the Maritime 

Administration, Govt. of India to remove the Restriction on Hospitality 

CDC.  This CDC had restriction to work on cruise vessels only. 

With The DGS order No 06 of 2018, the restricted hospitality CDC holders 

can cancel their prevailing CDC “who wish to do so” and apply for fresh 

Indian CDC without restrictions under Merchant Shipping (CDC) rules, 

2017.  Our seafarers are happy at this development as it has opened for 

them more chances of getting gainful employment.  Enclosed is also the 

DGS order No. 06 of 2018 for your guidance.  You are advised to give 

maximum publicity to this to enable a large number of our cruise 

seafarers to benefit from the efforts of NUSI. 

Long Live NUSI Long Live Seafarers Unity 

 

          Yours faithfully, 

 

       (Abdulgani Y. Serang) 
General Secretary-cum-Treasurer 

   Vice –Chair, ITF Seafarers Section-Asia Pacific Region 
                 Vice-Chair, ITF Asia Pacific Region 
 

JAI HIND                                      JAI NAVIK     JAI NUSI 

 

 

 

 



 



 


